

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

November 29, 2016

Dr. Ray Perren President Lanier Technical College 2990 Landrum Education Drive Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of July 18, 2016, notifying SACSCOC of your intention to offer the Photographer Technical Certificate of Credit program, effective January 2017.

The program is a repackaging of courses currently offered in the approved A.A.S. in Design & Media Production Technology degree program. Eighty-five percent of the coursework in the Photographer TCC program is offered in the Design & Media Production program.

Since the new program comes from existing coursework, it does not represent a significant departure from existing degree programs. We acknowledge this information and will add it to the file.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

Soral almotions

SLA/LCS:efk

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness and Operations at Forsyth Campus Lanier Technical College

Dr. Steven M. Sheeley